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Dear Member, 

Seasons Greetings.  On behalf of your executive committee, I wish you all the 

things that make Christmas a jolly, happy time of the year. 

 

Memories.  Your recollections as a PR are priceless.  Sadly, most will never 

record their PR memories.  Give a precious gift to all by sharing your stories 

and accompanying old and new photographs.  Send your stories to Bo Nowell, 

L-4AA’s Historian.  Bo can be contacted at bonowell@aol.com. 

 

Budget.  On November 28th the executive committee approved the 2017 – 2018 

budget.    

 

2017 Dues Notice.  This is the final reminder to remit your dues.  You can’t 
beat $10 per year.  Your financial support helps to pay for administrative costs. 
Mail your $10 check to Darlene Williams, 1807 Felts Parkway, Fort Mill, SC  
29715.  Please make your check payable to L-4AA, and if sending more than 
$10, please designate on the remarks line the intent of those funds. 
 
National Society Pershing Rifles Alumni Association Website.  A new website 

was launched specifically for all PR alumni.  You are encouraged to click on the 

JOIN Tab from the home page and register.  The website address is 

http://www.pershingriflesalumni.org/. 

 

Feedback.  The idea of an L-4AA website has been floating around for months.  

The question is…will it be used enough to justify its construction and 

maintenance?  Your comments are welcome and can be sent to the 

undersigned.  Thanks for your assistance. 

 

Fraternally, 

        Joe Harris, ‘68 

         Director of Administration 
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